
Your negotiating team is getting ready to 
begin bargaining. We need to hear your 
concerns and priorities! 

Check your email inbox for the link to our 
bargaining survey, which we sent on January 
20. The deadline to complete it is Sunday, 
February 9.

We need to know what matters most to you. 
Is it workloads? Higher wages and better 
benefits? Your priorities will inform our 
demands at the bargaining table.

Negotiating a new collective agreement is an 
important process and we can’t do it without 
you. Complete our bargaining survey to help 
us advocate for what matters.
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All survey answers will be kept private and 
confidential—no individual responses will be 
shared with management.

Please contact a member of your negotiating 
team if you have any questions.
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